
 
It seems that people are impressed with our track  Here is an extract from Kartsportnews 1

st
 Aug 2009 

 
 
 

Pucka's New Clubrooms 

Check out the new clubrooms at Pucka! At the Vic Open, the Eastern Lions Kart Club had a huge deck 
area for viewing and temporary structure in place to house presentations etc. 

A reader was at the circuit recently practicing for the upcoming Junior Sprint and emailed these photos 
of the impressive development of the facilities at the track.  

Competitors heading to the Junior Sprint Classic later this month are sure to be impressed (and I 
reckon that front verandah is going to be packed).  

 

 

 

 

 

 


